
Fitbit LLC (“Fitbit”) issues voluntary recall of Fitbit Ionic Smartwatches. 

Fitbit LLC is conducting a voluntarily recall of the product, Fitbit Ionic Smartwatches. 

Fitbit has determined that in limited instances the battery in the product can overheat, posing a 
burn hazard.  

 

Affected products were supplied to consumers since 2017.  
Consumers in possession of the affected Fitbit Ionic Smartwatches should stop using the product 
immediately, and visit Fitbit’s website for more information on the recall and their refund eligibility. 

 

For further queries, consumers may also contact Fitbit here. 

 


